
Science week – You will have received a letter from Mrs Aellen (Science Lead) 

about the Big Plastic Count. The children came home with their tally sheets on 

Monday. Please help them to record the different types of plastic your household 

throws away for all of this week. Please return them next Monday so the Oak class 

can collate the results. Acorns will also be discussing what they did and sharing 

their results with each other. Miss Fairey is also taking part and will be comparing 

her results with the Acorns. 

Diary dates: 

20th March - PTA disco 

21st March – National Poetry Day. Please bring in your favourite poem or bring a 

poetry book to share in our Love of reading sessions. We will be learning some 

poems to share in our whole school Collective Worship on the day. 

25th and 27th March – Parent Consultations – a letter will be sent out soon. 

28th March – Easter Church Service, 9.15am. During the last week of term, we will 

be learning about the Easter story from the Bible and talking about why and how 

Christians celebrate Easter.  

 

Kind regards, Miss Fairey and Mrs Dennis    

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Class           
 

Dear Parents,  

Our focus this term is   – One Upon A Time – Jack and the Beanstalk   

For the week beginning     Monday 11th March 2024   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be:  

Comparing Numbers to 10  

Talking about the features of a fairy tale, Once upon a time, Happily ever after, 
characters and scenes.  

Using speech and character voices to retell the story of Goldilocks. 

Working scientifically to find the best material for the Bears to get a good night’s 
sleep. 

Designing and building a bed for a Goldilocks. 

Finding out what is the best topping for porridge 

 


